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The Board of Education of Victoria Unified School District No. 432 met for the Revenue 

Neutral Rate Hearing at the Board of Education Office on September 13, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. 

MEMBERS PRESENT    MEMBERS ABSENT 

Tammy Lichter   

Ryan Mauch   

Kevin Huser  

                  Jacque Schmidt 

                  Janea Dinkel  

                  Jeanna Wellbrock  

                  Sean Rodger                                                                                                               

Superintendent/Elementary Principal: Kimberly Woolf 

Principal:     Deena Clark 

Others Present:   Connie Braun          

President Tammy Lichter called the Revenue Neutral Rate Hearing to order at 6:30 P.M. 

A motion was made by Jeanna Wellbrock to approve the agenda as presented, seconded by 

Jacque Schmidt.  Motion carried 7-0. 

REVENUE NEUTRAL RATE 2021-22—The proposed revenue neutral rate was published in 

the Russell County News on September 2, 2021.  (Exhibit A) Resolution 0921 for the Revenue 

Neutral Rate was presented to the Board.  (Exhibit B) Mrs. Woolf reviewed and explained it to 

the Board.  It was open for discussion.  There were no protests. 

MOTION—A motion was made by Sean Rodger to adopt Resolution 0921 to exceed the 

revenue neutral rate for 2021-22 as presented, seconded by Jeanna Wellbrock.                    

Motion carried 7-0. 

MOTION—A motion was made by Jeanna Wellbrock to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 

Jacque Schmidt.  Motion carried 7-0. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:33 P.M. 

       

Melissa Schmidt, Clerk  


